
City of Gardiner 
Recreational Marijuana Task Force  
Tour of Wellness Connection  
Auburn Maine  
7/10/2017 6pm 
 
Meeting minutes 
 
Attendance:  Chair: Terry Berry, CEO Barb Skelton, John Shaw (Proponent), Louis Sigel 
(Proponent), Jack McMillian (Opponent), Curtis Ayotte (Proponent) and Executive Assistant Robin 
Plourde. 
 
The committee met in Auburn at the facility for a guided tour at 6pm. 
After entering the facility, they were asked to sign in and relinquish some form of State issued ID. 
They were then introduced to Department Heads who gave a brief overview of facility and answer 
questions. 
 
John Shaw:  Any incidents?  
Vicki:  The only incidents we have had are people trying to get into dumpsters. 
 
Chair Berry:   Do you follow state protocol? 
Vicki:  The State does not have much for protocol, we go above and beyond. 
 
John Shaw:  How many employees? 
Vicki:   80 
 
John Shaw: Do you have a Mission Statement? 
Vicki:   Yes, to give people a better quality of life. 
 
John Shaw:  What kind of relationship do you have with the City of Auburn? 
Vicki:  We have a very good open relationship with them 
 
 
The tour of the facility lasts until 7:30pm 
 
 
Submitted by Robin Plourde 


